From: lottermonika@gmail.com [mailto:lottermonika@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Monika Lotter
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 12:37 PM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: Ethics - declined 'tasting tickets' for upcoming West Loop Craft Beer Fest

Dear Mr. Superfine,

We wanted to let you know that the 42nd Ward declined the below offer for 'tasting tickets' as we felt that they constituted a "gift of cash, gift card, or cash equivalent" per City of Chicago Ethics. 

The West Loop Craft Beer Fest is an annual event held in the West Loop, located within the 42nd Ward, and organized by the Fulton River Market Association. 

An email was sent to Mr. Gage thanking him but that we would not be able to accept.  Please let me know if you have further questions. 

Best,

Monika 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: <lgage4@aol.com>
Date: Mon, May 19, 2014 at 4:13 PM
Subject: West Loop Craft Beer Fest
To: monika@ward42chicago.com


Monika,
Now that we have all of our approvals etc. I wanted to see if we could comp a few tickets
to the Aldermans office for our event on Saturday.  The comp is for the souvenir glass and tasting tickets.
With a coupon it is only a $40 value so well under the City limit.  (So I've been told)
If the Alderman is interested I would just need the names and they would be at the VIP table that morning.
Obviously it can only be for people over 21.
Thanks for your help and just let me know.

Larry
